
 

 

Community Education 
Report – December 2021 

 
Classes 

 We did not send out a Fall Community Education Booklet.  We have been using flyers 

and Infinite Campus emails to get the word out about classes.  This works very well. 

 

 We had Tiger Cub Flag Football and Tiger Cub Volleyball this fall.  Tiger Cub Flag 

Football had 36 participants and Tiger Cub Volleyball had 29 participants.  Both classes 

had solid numbers returning from Covid-19 cancelations last fall. 

 

 We will be holding Tiger Cub Basketball on a few Saturdays in January/February.  Exact 

dates are not determined yet. 

 

Driver Education 

 We held a Summer 2021 Classroom Training Session in July with 24 students.  Class was 

held in the Auditorium. 

 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training had 61 students complete their driving hours this 

past summer.  Mr. Cole and Mr. Larson split time.  With Mr. Cole leaving, we are 

looking for another instructor to help Mr. Larson.  They must have a teaching license to 

teach through Community Ed. 

 

 We are currently offering two Driver’s Ed Classroom Training Sessions for this year.  

Classes are held in the Auditorium. Plays/Musicals may pose a conflict at some point in 

the future.  Session 1 of the Classroom Training finished in early November and 26 

students took the class.  Session 2 will start in late February/early March.  Registration 

has not started yet.  We may offer a third summer class if there is a need for it.  A survey 

was sent out, but didn’t get many responses. 

 

Facilities 

 Open Gyms on Sundays. 

 MBA Basketball Tourney (3rd-6th Grade) was just held December 11th & 12th, 2021. 

 MBA Basketball has a few select Saturday mornings reserved for the new 4th-6th Grade 

Gopher Conference League. (12-18-21, 1-8-22, 1-22-22) 

 JO Volleyball Tourneys are scheduled for Saturday, April 2nd & Sunday, April 3rd, 2022. 

 Steele County Dancing with the Stars is scheduled for Saturday, April 30th, 2022. 


